
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila

BAGODIG p'L,P'XAS

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
(Change of Office Address)

Notice is hereby given that DANVIL PLANS, lNC. (Danvil), a pre-need
company under liquidation, has moved to a new office address at:

Ground F loor Gari Coroorate Center
97 E. Rodriouez Sr Blvd. Quezon Gitv

All memoranda, letters, requests, and other papers and processes of this office
shall be sent to the new office address indicated above.

Rest assured that all letters, requests, and all other communications previously
sent to Danvil's old office address will still be properly handled and acted upon.
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: For any query or concern, you may send it through the Conservatorship,
Receivership and Liquidation (CRL) Division of the lnsurance Commission at
crl@insurance.oov. ph.

Please be guided accordingly
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REYNALDO A. REGALADO
I nsurance Commissioner
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